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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Homicide  

  

Chatham County, GA (July 11, 2021)—The Chatham County Police Department has opened a 

homicide investigation after a man was found dead on July 10, 2021. 

Officers and detectives responded to the 300 block of Chevis Road where 55 year-old Francisco 

Garcia was found deceased. Investigators have gathered evidence and are interviewing possible 

witnesses as they seek to identify a suspect. 

Anyone who has information regarding this case is asked to call Chatham County Police 

Department detectives at 912-651-4717 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are 

anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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